MG Northumbria July Newsletter
Hi, the editor is away, so apologies for a more basic format.

Chairmans Chat from Paul Whitchurch

June has been another quiet month for club activities waiting for the summer to finally arrive (and of course the Euros). You might recall that the club had previously agreed to donate £4,000 to local charities that are close to our members hearts. So on 30 May Mike Page organised a donation of £2,000 to Daft as a Brush. At our June club night George Dalgarno presented Keith Scales with the other £2,000 cheque in aid of the Salvation Army (Seghill Branch). Keith thanked the club and informed the members of how the funds will be put to use locally. The rest of the evening was a runaway success with one of George’s famous Beetle Drives. If Ferdinand Porche ever saw some of the drawings created he would roll over in his grave. The winning team passed their prize of sweets to Keith to give to the kids at the Salvation Army youth club. Thank you George again for stepping up. There was no committee meeting this month as there were no fresh agenda items. The highlight of our month was 22 June when Kevin and Linda Prosser organised their Picnic Run. Once again they did us proud, as did the weather with clear blue skys. This was a Saturday Run, as opposed to the usual Sunday. Starting at Plants Plus near Ponteland, we ran out through 41 miles of rolling countryside, stopping for coffee at the Errington Arms and culminating at Pow Hill Country Park for a club picnic. There was even a wet weather contingency venue, just in case. A equally exhilarating return trip with suggested including refreshment stops 

JULY EVENTS
3/7 – Club night

6/7 – Coping with Cancer show at Annitsford – details on website

14/7 – NECPWA season ticket show at Woodhorn

17/7 – Committee tbc

21/7 – Historic rally at Newby Hall

28/7 – NEW - Twisty Roads Run to Allendale by Tim with thanks to Bruce Beattie in 2008

AUGUST EVENTS
MG Northern National at Pateley Bridge and lots of other shows but NO RUNS

It would be great if someone could volunteer to do one, perhaps on 25/8 when there isnt a show, but any date would be good as there are always some members who dont go to shows.

Talking of shows well done to Katy (and Rachael & Tony) for her win on the New Forest Run.
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